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Refurbishment of the apron at Hahn Airport 
completed 
 
Successful modernization project at TRIWO Hahn Airport: Apron A, an area of 2.5 
hectares, has now been completely renovated. The area offers space for a total of six 
new parking positions, for example for Boeing 737 or A321 aircraft. 
 
The new, robust concrete surface has a service life of 15 to 20 years and ensures safe 
and efficient flight operations. "The renovation of apron A is an important step towards 
modernization. It enables further growth of our airport and thus further strengthens our 
position as an attractive location for air traffic," says Ruediger Franke, Managing 
Director of TRIWO Hahn Airport.  
 
Passengers and aircraft can now be handled via apron A again, which is an advantage 
for travelers at Hahn Airport: they benefit from even shorter distances to the aircraft. 
 
The construction work had become necessary because the old concrete had burst 
open and cracks had formed. As a result, Hahn Airport was no longer able to use the 
area. The modernization measures were carried out by companies from the region. 
The work had no impact on flight operations. 
 
Caption: Apron_HHN_1’ and “Apron_HHN_2”: View of the new apron area at Hahn Airport. 
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About TRIWO Hahn Airport 
From an American military airfield to an international commercial airport with 24-hour operations: since 
its civilian opening in 1993, Hahn Airport has developed into an important aviation location for 
passengers and freight. In 2023, TRIWO Hahn Airport counted 1.7 million passengers – an increase of 
21 percent compared to 2022. TRIWO AG has been the owner of the airport company TRIWO Hahn 
Airport GmbH since May 2023. 
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